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PUBLIC NOTICE
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Federal Communications Commission



445 12th St., S.W.



Washington, D.C. 20554

DA 01-2261

September 28, 2001

WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BUREAU TO DISMISS ALL COPIES OF FORM 605 RECEIVED WITH EDITION DATES PRIOR TO MARCH 2001, AS OF OCTOBER 15, 2001.  

This change does not affect applicants filing online with the Universal Licensing System (ULS).  Wireless Telecommunications Bureau (WTB) encourages you to use ULS to speed processing of your applications and gain instant access to important information about your wireless license(s) and many online resources.  

As of October 15, 2001, the WTB of the Federal Communication’s Commission will no longer accept applications received on a Form 605, Quick-Form Application for Authorization in the Ship, Aircraft, Amateur, Restricted and Commercial Operator, and General Mobile Radio Service, that bears an edition date prior to March 2001. You can avoid this problem by submitting your application through WTB’s easy, online information and licensing system, ULS. ULS can be found at http://www.fcc.gov/wtb/uls.

To obtain a current copy of Form 605, visit the FCC forms page on the World Wide Web, http://www.fcc.gov/wtb/csinfo/orderfrm.html.  You may obtain paper copies of Form 605 from the FCC Forms Distribution Center by phone at 1-800-418-3676.  Questions may be directed to FCC, Gettysburg, PA,  by calling 1-888-CALLFCC (1-888-225-5322).

